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A SCHOOL UPDATE

First term of the new school year is now
complete and another successful report of all
A’s in the books. We have finally now arrived at
a point of time that we knew would come but
seemed for so long an eternity away. This is our
last term at SIBI, it has become a more
increasingly bittersweet moment but we are
excited for the homework to end. We are
currently taking 4 classes each and working
hard to press against the infamous “senior-itis”
that comes along with seeing the end in sight.

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER EVENTS

The last few month have been loaded with fun.
We were able to have lots of family come and
see us or more accurately, see Sawyer. We
have loved sharing him with everyone and
look forward to the introductions to those he is

yet to meet. He has been able to experience
some singing nights with our friends at
Sunset, his first halloween (where he dressed
as a pumpkin), his first Goldthwaite Eagle

& football game, his first indoor camping trip

% and many other things during this time all
while growing like a weed.

Our Blog

If you are wanting to take a look at our blog you can find it

at this link or through this QR code.

https://graceringling.wixsite.com/jaxon-and-grace-woot




FUture Plans FROM LEARNING TO PRACTICING

We are beyond excited to announce more
about our upcoming plans following the
end of our course work in December. We
have partnered together with the Nocona
Church of Christ to plan an internship
with them beginning in the new year and
lasting through our time of official
graduation from Sunset. In this time we
will be able to gain practical experience
across several different areas of the
ministry as this congregation is heavily
involved in many ways throughout the
community and beyond. We ask that you
keep this endeavor in your prayers as
well as consider continuing to support us
financially through this period in order to
make this possible. The congregation has
graciously found us a place to live
during the time and will be covering
those cost, but we will still need to raise
the funds for daily living and all that
entails. If you have any questions please
feel free to reach out to us and we would
love to answer as much as we can.

Our Praver Requests

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO ARE KEEPING UP WITH US ALONG OUR JOURNEY. WE ARE
BEYOND GRATEFUL TO ALL OF THOSE WHO SUPPORT AND ENCOURAGE US TO
CONTINUALLY PURSUE GOD AND HIS KINGDOM!
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